Agenda: 06.15.06
Item: 8c

MEMO

To: Board of Directors
From: District Manager

Subject: BOULDER CREEK BUSINESS ASSOCIATION REQUEST TO USE
DISTRICT PROPERTY AT 12788 HIGHWAY 9, BOULDER CREEK

Date: June 8, 2006

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors review this memo and by Motion of the
Board approve the request from the Boulder Creek Business Association for the use of
the District Property located at 12788 Highway 9, Boulder Creek.

BACKGROUND:

Correspondence dated June 5,, 2006 was received from the Boulder Creek Business
Association. See Attachment 1. The Boulder Creek Business Association is requesting
the District’s permission to use the front parking lot at 12788 Highway 9, Boulder
Creek (Johnson Building) on Tuesday, July 4, 2006 from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. as a
staging area for the annual town July 4™ Parade.

It is recommended that your Board approve the use of District property located at 12788
Highway 9, Boulder Creek by the Boulder Creek Business Association for July 4, 2006

James A. Mueller
District Manager
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Attachment 1

BOULDER CREEK
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June 5, 2006

Brandon Barchi
Board Secretary
San Lorenzo Valley Water District

Dear Brandon,

I am writing on behalf of the Boulder Creek Business Association to
ask the board’s permission for the use of the parking lot fronting the
Johnson building on Highway Nine. For many years this has been
the staging area for the annual town July 4" parade. This year the
parade will be held on Tuesday, July 4, 2006 and we would need use
of the area from about 8:00 to 11:00 AM. I thank you in advance for
your consideration.

Sincerely,

Foe

Steve Stagnaro, President BCBA



